North Hampton Library
Trustees Meeting

April 26, 2008

Minutes

The trustees met at the library at 2:30.  In attendance were Dale Rochford, Chair, Emily Creighton, Treasurer, Alison Robie, Secretary as well as the library Co-Directors, Susan Grant and Lorreen Keating and Library Building Consultant, Patience Kenney Jackson.

Purpose
The purpose of this meeting was to hear preliminary findings regarding A Needs Assessment being conducted by Patience Jackson.  The trustees were also given an opportunity to ask questions of Patience Jackson.
Ms. Jackson indicated that with the current population of North Hampton, the library facilities are deficient in every way.  Problems discussed included:

Inadequate seating

No quiet space

Bathrooms

No designated children’s computers

Inadequate square footage for current population

No motion detectors in the building

Inadequate daylight

No second means of egress from the meeting room

Ms. Jackson suggested that the trustees try to visit some newly constructed libraries in towns with a similar population to North Hampton.  Possibilities include Fremont, Brentwood and East Kingston.

There was also discussion of possible septic system problems that may arise in the event an addition to the existing library is being considered.

The Trustees and Co-Directors look forward to reviewing Ms. Jackson’s report upon its completion.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm.
